
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Council recently approved for 
its 2024/2025 Proposed 
Budget to proceed to the 
community engagement 
stage, meaning we would 
like to hear from you 
about this important  
document. 
The 2024/2025 Proposed Budget outlines 
how Council will continue to provide 
services residents and visitors to the 
Gannawarra rely on. The proposed budget 
also features a $22.862 million investment 
in capital works, with more than 70 per 
cent of these efforts funded via State and 
Federal government grants. 
For more information and to have your say, 
please read the “Have your say on 
Council’s Proposed Budget” story in this 
edition of Gannawarra News. 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Ross Stanton 
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 15 May at the Kerang Senior 
Citizens Centre, starting at 6pm.  
Residents can submit questions to Council 
for consideration during Question Time by 
completing a form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime by 5pm 
the day before each meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY GRANTS 
PROGRAM DEADLINE 
EXTENDED 
Community groups now have until 
11.59pm Sunday, 12 May to apply for 
funding to support projects, programs, 
events and activities via Council’s 2024 
Community Grants Program. 
For more information and to apply, please 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/grants   
 

 
HAVE YOUR SAY ON COUNCIL’S 
PROPOSED BUDGET 
Residents are encouraged to have their say 
on Council’s 2024/2025 Proposed Budget, 
with feedback accepted up to 5pm 
Thursday, 16 May. 
For more information and to have your 
say, visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/budget, call 
into Council’s Customer Service Centres at 
Cohuna or Kerang, or phone (03) 5450 
9333.  
 
 
  
 
 
   
 

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Governance Officer – Permanent full-

time/part-time 
• Chief Financial Officer – Permanent full-

time/part-time 
• Manager People and Culture – 

Permanent full-time/part-time 
• Finance Officer – Permanent full-

time/part-time 
• Administration Officer – Enrolments – 

Permanent part-time 
• Family Day Care Support Worker – 

Temporary part-time 
• Lifeguard – Kerang Exercise Pool – 

Casual 
• Kindergarten Teacher – Casual 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 1 MAY 
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  Bookings are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  For more 
details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation 
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KERANG CBD REDEVELOPMENT 
Work associated with Stages 3 and 4 of the 
Kerang CBD Redevelopment, improvements 
are occurring this week to the northwestern 
corner of the intersection of Victoria and 
Wellington streets, outside SportsPower. 
These works include installing new paving and 
constructing a retaining wall. 
For more information regarding the Kerang 
CBD Redevelopment, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/KerangCBD 
 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
• Draft Gannawarra Onsite Wastewater 

Management Plan 2024-2029 (feedback 
accepted up to 5pm Thursday, 16 May) 

• Reviewed Flags policy, Community Flag 
Schedule and Rainbow Flag request 
(feedback accepted up to 5pm Thursday, 
16 May) 

For more information and to have your say, 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/yoursay  
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